
GOD'S PEACE TO YOU AND YOUR FAMILY AS WE 
CELEBRATE CHRIST'S BIRTHDAY! 

 
Here we are, another year older and another year wiser 
(...well maybe). We are now in our young 70’s and still 
together after more than a half a century...and we are 
still having fun!! The bodies are a little more rickety but 
our spirits and hearts remain young because of family 

and friends like you. We do enjoy hearing from you at this 
time of the year!! 
 
We continue with our Church and community volunteer 
activities, which we have shared before, and we continue 
to roam the highways and byways of our good old USA, 
this year traveling more than 6,000 miles in our RV from 
California to Georgia, seeing family and friends along the 

way. Be sure to check out our family webpage for the 
pictures and details. 
 
Our children grow older, which sort of makes us realize how old 
we are but the grandchildren keep us young, all 9 of them, now 
ranging in age from 22 to 3 years. The enjoyable part is watching 
our children having the same experiences in rearing children  as 
we have had traveling our life’s journey with each other. 

 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 
 
Chuck and Miriam – www.pagecage.org  
May the Peace and Glory of Christ's birth this 
season carry you through 2014 and beyond! 
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